Number: PL-288

Date: July 13,2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Supplemental Information NPA SPLIT 912/478/229 Georgia

In Docket N0.9066-U, the Georgia Public Service Commission (GPSC) approved a three
way split for the 912 NPA in South Georgia, creating NPAs 478 and 229. The new
NPAs were placed in service with the beginning of the one- year permissive dialing

period on August 1, 2000, with mandatory dialing to begin on August 1,2001. Planning
Letter PL-NANPA-202 was issued December 6, 1999 addressing this NPA split.

NANPA has received supplemental direction from the GPSC indicating that six cross-
NPA boundary local routes are to remain 7-digit dialing. The following six local, cross-
boundary routes are to retain 7-digit local dialing after the mandatory dialing date of the
NPA split on August 1,2001:

Lexy toand from  Swainsboro
Oak Park toand from  Swainsboro
Metter toand from Twin City

Waynesboro toand from  Sardis
Waynesboro toand from Millen

Refer general questions about this relief activity to Thomas C. Foley, NANPA, on 407-
389-8929. Specific questions should be directed to the appropriate service provider.

Ron Conners
NANPA



